22 Januvary 1954

Mr. Maurice W. Néttler,
Shickley, Nebraska.

Dear Sir:

We are very glad to receive your report of
reception of our Frequency Measurement transmission
of Jan 19th, 2:30AM CST.

Your report is of particular interest, since
we have not received a report from your state
for quite some time.

May you have continued success in loging
the distant ones....and thanks again for your

communication.
Yours very/truly
oég{/{@?&u

Lee Clough, Chief Eng.



